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To Whom It May Concern:
There is a huge disparity between those who currently qualify for Medicaid in Virginia and those who 
can access subsidies via the Affordable Care Act. There will be a large number of those who will fall 
through the cracks in Virginia. That is unconscionable.
Medicaid must be expanded to allow Virginians to participate fully in benefits of the ACA.
It's time to stop dragging our feet and stop putting Virginians behind the rest of the country when it 
comes to health care. Virginians endorsed the ACA twice by electing and reelecting Barak Obama. 
Our own state leaders have no right to thwart the will of the people.
The ACA will be good for Virginia and Virginians. Please expand Medicaid for a healthier populace 
and brighter future.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Cumby

Lowesville, Va. 
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